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Mark Kittaka, a partner in Barnes & Thornburg LLP's Fort Wayne, Indiana
office and a member of the firm's Labor & Employment Department
authored the article, "OSHA-Proposed Mandatory Reporting Rule Could
Include Enterprise-Wide Reporting" for the firm's BT Currents
Employment Law blog.

The article can be accessed online by clicking on the following link:
"OSHA-Proposed Mandatory Reporting Rule Could Include
Enterprise-Wide Reporting."
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